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 Best Class Attendance Winners 

Week ending: 2.3.2018   

       
KS1 Class 7 97.7%    

KS2 Class 14 98.5%               

We hope you like your delicious cookies. Keep 

it up! 

*** 

Whole School Class Attendance 
Week ending:   2.3.2018               

 

Please be advised that the national 

average for school attendance is 95.0% 

 

Red Zone = below 90% 

Amber Zone = below 95% 

Green Zone = above 95% 

  

Whole school attendance: 92.5%     

 
Class 1 83.1% 

Class 2 83.8% 

Class 3 92.8% 
Class 4 87.8% 

Class 5 95.0% 

Class 6 88.3% 

Class 7 97.7% 
Class 8 92.2% 

Class 9 95.5% 

Class 10 95.8% 

Class 11 94.6% 
Class 12 92.1% 

Class 13 92.6% 

Class 14 98.5% 
Class 15 89.9% 

Class 16 92.4% 

Class 17 96.0% 

Class 18 92.1% 
Class 19 93.1% 

Class 20 97.5% 

Class 21 93.4% 

 

  CLASS COMMENDATIONS 
WELL DONE TO ALL THOSE CHILDREN WHO  

RECEIVED A CLASS COMMENDATION THIS WEEK 

Class 4: Devesh L. & Amara A. 
Class 5: Tommy-Lee B. 

Class 6: Karis P.  

Class 7: Andreas C. & Indah J. 

Class 8: At Colchester Zoo!   
Class 9: Belle C. & Isaac M. 

Class 10: Aderayo A. 

Class 11: David O.  
Class 12:John W. 

 

          

  

Class 13: Mustafa M.     
Class 14: Nicholas D. 

Class 15: Moris U.      

Class 16: Yasmin K.   

Class 17: Nishta O.  
Class 18: Millie B. & Hisham A. 

Class 19: Rawnaq A-T. & Bianca D.  

Class 20: Zidaan A. 
Class 21: Raya S. 

              

         

Class 21:  
House Team Winners 

The Churchill house are this week’s 

team winners. They will receive extra 

playtime. Well done. 

 

World Book Day 
The children all looked great this week in their World Book Day 

costumes. 
 

Winners for the best costumes received a £5.00 voucher to be used 

at the Scholastics Book Fair. 

 

Winners: 
Nursery: Danielle G. 101 Dalmations 
Class 4:   Freddie D. The Highway Rat 

Class 10:  Logan A. Lego Man 

Class 14:  Rosie-Mai S. Minion  

 

Mothers Day 

Every child will be provided with a fresh daffodil today for 

them to give to their Mum, Grandmother or a special Lady for 

Mothers Day.  This tradition has been running at Crowlands 

for many, many years.  We hope you like receiving yours. 
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Biodome  
We are still looking for the following items for our Biodome     
If you are able to, please send items into school via your class 
teacher.  Thank You 
 

 Spare garden tools large and small 
 Compost maker/activator 
 Old manila (brown) envelopes (medium & large) 
 Large plastic flower pots 
 Jars of spices (old or new) i.e pepper, chilli, hot spices 

  
Mixed bags of pepper seeds are now available for sale for 50p.   If 
you  would like to purchase seeds please ask at the main school 
office.  Thank You. 
 

Asda Foundation – Green Tokens 

Don’t forget to ask for green tokens at Asda Superstore, 
Whalebone Lane, Chadwell Heath when you shop and pop 

them into our token slot on their Asda Foundation green 

token board. 

 Asda Foundation give back to organisations in your 

community and at the end of March each organisation will 

each receive a donation between £200 to £500 depending 

on the amount of tokens received.    

Please support in this fundraising project. 

 

 

PTA Easter Events 

The PTA will be hosting the following events this 

month. Further information will be available soon. 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Disco’s 

 

Easter Bonnet/Hat Parade 

 

Easter Hamper Raffle 

 

   

Parents Evenings and Stay & Learn 

Earlier this week letters went home regarding Parents 

Evenings & Stay & Learn. 

 

Don’t forget to return your reply slips indicating when 

you wish to attend. 

Adventure Island, Golf & Sea Life Tickets 

Don’t forget to order your reduced priced tickets for 

Adventure Island, Sea Life Adventure and Adventure Golf 

all in Southend-on-Sea in time for the Easter half term. You 

can purchase as many tickets as you like for you, family or 

friends.   

Order forms can be obtained from the main school office. 

SAT’s & Residential Meeting – Year 6 
We will be holding our Year 6 parents meeting regarding 

SAT’s & the residential  on Monday 12th March @ 2.30pm & 
6.00pm.  Don’t forget to return your acknowledgement slip if 

you wish to attend. 

 Our Scholastics book fair starts today (Friday 9th 

March).   The fair will run until Wednesday 14th March 

and will be located in our dining hall.  

 

Please do take the time to visit and purchase items.  

Any commission raised will be used to purchase new 

books. 

 

Year 6 Non Residential Activity Week 

Further to our letter dated 21st February regarding 

the activity week for pupils not attending the 

residential week. 

 

Please return your reply slip/payment by Friday 16th 

March so we have an indication of participants to 

enable us to arrange a timetable of events. 

We are currently selling Marie Curie 

daffodil pin badges from the main 

school office if you would like to 

purchase one.  Thank You. 
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http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjH382H_N7ZAhUqIcAKHYDHCSgQjRwIBg&url=http://www.barry-today.co.uk/article.cfm?id=117850&headline=Marie Curie seeks volunteers for annual Great Daffodil Appeal&sectionIs=news&searchyear=2018&psig=AOvVaw15XtMcqbpXtxuLWOhXMa7D&ust=1520675467646793


 
 

 

    
 

 
Important Term Dates 

March 2018 

Monday 12th Year 6 parents meeting regarding SAT’s & Year 6 residential.  2.30pm & 6.00pm 
Class 7 visit to Colchester Zoo 

Tuesday 13th Class 15 visit to Canterbury Cathedral 

Wednesday 14th Scholastic Book Fair ends. 
Monday 19th Stay & Learn week begins.   

Parents Evening Year R – Year 6 (excluding class 20)  

Wednesday 21st Reception Parents Workshop 
Parents Evening Year R – Year 6 

Thursday 22nd Class 20 Parents Evening 

Friday 23rd  Reception parents workshop 
Monday 26th Class 9 visit to Colcheser Zoo 

Disco & Easter Hamper raffle tickets being sold from PTA shed  

Tuesday 27th Class 13 visit to The Crystal 
Disco & Easter Hamper raffle tickets being sold from PTA shed 

Wednesday 28th Class 14 visit to The Crystal 
Class 4 visit to Pizza Express, Romford. 
PTA Disco’s – details to follow 

Thursday 29th Class 15 visit to The Crystal 
Easter Hamper Raffle taking place 
Easter Bonnet Parade – Non uniform day 
Last day of term. 

Friday 30th Easter holidays begin 

April 2018 
Tuesday 17th School re-opens after Easter holidays 

 


